
Dear Parents,

I trust everyone had a safe weekend. This past week
went very well. I am very proud of each student this past
week!! 

Here are upcoming events at Burge Terrace:
• Friday, January 14: Early Dismissal – Students will

be dismissed at 2:15. There is after school care for
those that need those services.

• Monday, January 17: No School – Martin Luther
King, Jr. Day – Enjoy the long weekend. 

• Tuesday, January 25: 100th Day of School – Be looking for more information about this 
day. 

Here is what we are working on in K4:
• Bible

◦ Verse: Ephesians 4:25 – “Therefore, having put away falsehood, let each one of 
you speak the truth with his neighbor, for we are members one of another.”

◦ Question: Does God know all things? Yes, He knows all things.
◦ Our lessons are about telling the truth in all situations. 

• Language Arts
◦ We are talking about winter animals.
◦ Our letter for the week is Jj.

• Math
◦ We will be estimating quantity. 
◦ We will sorting objects.

• Writing
◦ We will be writing the letter Jj.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Danielle Bellew
K4 Teacher


